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Scan here to 
listen to a 

bedtime story! 

Although this week has been a short week we have been busy in Early Years finding out about 
the Seaside and what plants and animals we might find there. In Reception we found out that 
litter harms the sea-life in the water and why it is important to take your litter home when you 
go to the beach. In Nursery we have been learning about pirates and making our own pirate 
treasure maps, hats and flags. We have been following instructions to act like a pirate. In Maths
Reception have been looking at patterns within numbers ordering numbers and revisiting odd and 
even numbers. In Nursery we have been singing 5 currant buns and sorting objects by length 
using the words longer and shorter.

Song of the week:

Reception Phonics:

Practise your red words:
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=c3p

vC4PoJRE

Key vocabulary…
Reception:
Command, crew, 
whirlpool, island,

Nursery:
tuck, pirate, rest, 
deck, treasure.

Reception: https://shorturl.at/SBq0t

Nursery:https://shorturl.at/0yX7B
https://shorturl.at

/vCZVV

Nursery Phonics

This week we have been 
learning about initial 

sounds.

Have a go at this game 
walking in the jungle

:
https://www.youtube.co

m/watch?v=5ZL53EKus

pY

Reception

Nursery

https://shorturl.at/8

egRo

Kookaburra sits on the 

old gum tree,

Merry merry king of the 

bush is he.

Laugh, Kookaburra, 

laugh, Kookaburra,

Gay your life must be!

Please remember to 

bring in a hat and 

apply suncream 

before coming to 

school with the 

warm weather.
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